
Sent: Wednesday, January 28, 2004 1:18 PM 
Subject: Thank you 

 

 

Hello Mr. Colbert: 

  

My name is Loretha Gross, and I am now a Marketing student at COD in Wheaton, 

Illinois. One of my assignments was Metlife. I recently (in 2002, I believe) read in 

Chicago SunTimes newspaper about the Metropolitan Life fraud.  The paper also asked 

former Metropolitan insurers to jump on board for the class action suit.  I remember my 

mother had a Metropolitan life insurance policy for as long as I can remember.  At that 

time, the insurance person it seemed was at our door collecting the insurance every week. 

When my mom died, we could not find her insurance policies and could not get any 

feedback from Metropolitan Life. My sisters and I were very young with no business 

experience; therefore, we gave pursuing the issue and went into debt to bury her. After I 

saw the ad, I decided to go for the case action suit for my mother, but I procrastinated and 

the deadline came and went.  

  

I just wanted to say thank you for helping elderly people who were paying for years on a 

policies which should had matured. We need more honest people like you helping 

humanity.   

 

HAVE A BLESSED DAY! 

 

Loretha Gross 

Dodson Janitorial Services 

 


